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TO ALL MEMBERS 
 
 
Rotterdam, 31 January 2014 
(RVN, C1401-016) 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
NOFOTA Annual Dinner – 24 April 2014  
 
We have the pleasure to invite you for our Annual General Meeting and Dinner, which will be 
held on 24 April 2014 at the traditional and beautiful venue of the Hulstkamp Building, 
Maaskade 120 in Rotterdam. 
 
The ticket price is € 135,00 per person and includes drinks prior and after the dinner.  
Companies can book a table for 10 persons for € 1.350,00 per table. 
 

 
 
Registration 
Registration can be done via our website www.nofota.com or with the attached registration 
form (please send per e-mail to info@nofota.com). 
 
If you register via the website and you want to order more than 10 tickets and/or more than 1 
table, please fill in the number of tickets/tables and leave the names of the participants out.  
You can send your guests names in a separate e-mail to the Secretariat. It is not possible to 
make changes via the website. 
   
Terms and conditions 
Your order form and payment must have been received by the Secretariat of NOFOTA 
before 24 March 2014!  
For each NOFOTA member 2 tickets will be reserved till 28 February 2014. 
NOFOTA will not cancel tickets after they have been ordered. 
Tickets will only be sent after receipt of payment. 
 
 
With kind regards, 
NOFOTA 
 
Ron van Noord 
General Secretary 
 


